
Non-Profit Security Grant  

 

Overview 

Holy Apostles Parish and School have been awarded a Non-Profit Security Grant from the Federal 
Emergency Management Agency (FEMA). This grant provides funding support for physical security 
enhancements and technologies which may include additional security camera systems, controlled 
access/door systems, external lighting, and improved communication systems.  

Grant Details 

Holy Apostles Parish and School was awarded $450,000 total, which includes $150,000 per address, as 
noted in the following list: 

• Holy Apostles Catholic School - $150,000 

• Holy Apostles Catholic Parish (Church) - $150,000 

• Holy Apostles Catholic Parish (Parish Center) - $150,000 

Project components include but are not limited to the following: additional camera systems, additional 
controlled access/door systems, additional external lighting, improved PA system, additions to the 
alarm/alert system and project consulting/processing fees. Preliminary application was awarded: 
7/28/2023.  RFP bid process open on or before 11/1/23 – 11/28/23.  Have 12 months to use the funds 
(expected completion of project 12/31/2024). Project Lead is Jeff Robb with Symphony Advancement. 

The Nonprofit Security Grant Program (NSGP) provides funding support for target hardening and other 
physical security enhancements and activities to nonprofit organizations that are at high risk of terrorist 
attack. The intent is to integrate nonprofit preparedness activities with broader state and local 
preparedness efforts. It is also designed to promote coordination and collaboration in emergency 
preparedness activities among public and private community representatives, as well as state and local 
government agencies. (www.fema.gov) 

Official Request for Proposals 

Holy Apostles Parish, including the Parish, Parish Center and School seek to improve campus security 
and safety through the procurement of safety and security systems and services as outlined in this 
official Request for Proposal (RFP). While each organization is an individual entity and retains the right 
to make individual procurement elections, a combined RFP process will be utilized to provide vendors 
and service providers an opportunity to discount based on volume. We request individual estimates that 
refer to specific project(s) and individual addresses the vendor proposes to serve. Upon award, vendors 
will be required to bill each entity individually. Billing may be submitted concurrently, however. 
 
Submit your bid either via email to haparishgrants@gmail.com or by mail or delivery of a hard copy to: 
 
Holy Apostles Parish 
Attn: Security Project Bid 
16000 West National Avenue 
New Berlin, WI 53151 
 
Qualified, interested vendors may submit proposals to one or more project areas. Click here to view the 
Official Bid Notice. 

https://www.hanb.org/_files/ugd/189600_88912231c6ee42ccb87d69192207d8eb.pdf

